
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR August 25, 2019 

 
Welcome!  Welcome as we gather as God’s people to worship the Lord.  May worship strengthen your faith and your desire to service 

him who loves us with an everlasting love.  Say hello to Rev Bill and stay for fellowship hour. 
Greetings to you this morning are Jim Veith and Greg Laib   Ushers assisting in the service are Linda Clarke-Dido and Chris Decker. 
Sanctuary Flowers are placed by Colette Woodard in loving memory of her father, Robert Cloutier. 
Join us for fellowship and coffee in Schadewald Hall with refreshments provided by the Mayfields. 
 
Activities this week: 
  Tuesday:  9:00 am Bible Study 
    11:00 am Get Stronger Class 
  Thursday: 9:30 am Badminton 
 
Thank you to all who helped make the Carnival and Pig Roast a success. 
Looking ahead:  Brooks BBQ; September 17.  More information to come. 
 
Can you believe it?!?  Sunday School starts on September 8.  Tell your friends. 
 
It’s not too early to think about Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes.  Watch the Back to School ads.  Now is a great time to pick up 

supplies for our shoeboxes.  See Kelly Maggiore. 
 
A Thank You.  ‘REV' sends a big THANK YOU to so many of you who wished him a Happy Birthday (and it was!) with cards, calls, 

messages on Facebook and E-mail... You made my day, actually my week...thank you, I appreciate it. 
Golf tournament:  The Annual Hurley Reformed Church Golf Tournament will be held on September 22 at 3:00 pm.  It is at Alapaha 

golf course and the format is nine hole scramble with prizes.  No worries if you are a single, you can always join a team.  Contact 
Marilyn Lowe at 845-853-9270 to sign up and for more details.  We welcome golfers and even those who want to come for dinner 
after at the Reservoir Inn at 6:00 pm. 

Women’s Bible Study resumes September 4 at 9:00 am.  We meet the first and third Wednesdays of the month.  Join us for study, fun 
and refreshments.  See Debbie Zuill for more information. 

Social Solos’ next outing is Wednesday September 11.  We will be lunching at Ole Savannah down on the Rondout at 12 noon. 
Women’s Ministries resumes on September 8.  We will meet at 11:30 am after worship. 
Deacon of the month is Roberta Falatyn. Contact Roberta at 845-532-8421 if you need a deacon’s assistance. 
The Reformed Church is a connectional church.  Our classis includes 33 congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley.  We pray for the 

strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their members.  Today we pray for Gardiner Reformed Church in 
Gardiner, New York. 

Our mission of the month:  August’s mission is Doctors without Borders. 
Events at other Churches.  For more information check the bulletin board in Schadewald Hall. 

 The Gathering, High Falls Reformed Church, 5 pm 

 Chicken BBQ, Flatbush Reformed Church, 5 and 6:15 pm 

 Lasagna Dinner, High Falls Reformed, 4-7 pm 

 Brooks BBQ, Hurley Reformed Church 

 Chicken BBQ, Plattekill Reformed Church, 4-7 pm 
 

Reach out to those who need your support in their day to day needs:   
MaryAnn DiPietro is at Golden HIll; AnneMarie Kurtz is in TenBroeck; Alice Presti is home; Bev Roosa are in Thompson House; Don 
Kent are at the Terraces at Brookmeade; Ruth Harkin is at home; Bob Williams is in Ivy Lodge; Dolores McGoldrick is at Ferncliff; 
MaryLou Vogt is in Hudson Valley Senior Residence; Clarence Jansen is at Golden Hill; Shirley Ruth is in Mountain Valley Manor; 
Friedel Borst, Audrey Hornbeck and Fred Horvers at TenBroeck; Lori Pinkham in Wingate at Ulster, Tony Peralta; Anthony DiPietro 
(son of MaryAnn DiPietro), Marie Dressel. 

Office hours are 9:00 am -1:00 pm weekdays except Mondays.   
Large Print hymnals and bulletins are available in the narthex. 
Hearing Assistance is Available:  Hearing assistance units are now available in the narthex.  See an usher for assistance. 
Bulletin Announcements on line:  Check out the announcements from this week’s bulletin on the church’s website!  Go to the church’s 

website. HurleyReformedChurch.org. Click on calendars under website navigation (on left side of page).  They are listed in reverse 
date order (most recent first).  

Audio recordings of the weekly sermon are available on our website, HurleyReformedChurch.org and on CDs which are on the table in 
the narthex. 

 


